
As of January 16, 2013 your 1098-T is available for printing on the Vangent TRA website.   

 

All 1098-T’s that have not been printed online will be mailed from Vangent TRA after January 

30, 2013 to the address on file.   

 
Accessing your 1098-T online: 
 

www.tra.vangent.com 
 

 If you already have an account with Vangent TRA click the “Login” button and enter 

your login information. 

 

 If this is your first year accessing your 1098-T from the Vangent TRA website, please 

choose “First Time Students” and set up an account.   

 

 When registering as a first time student you will enter the last 5 digits of your 

social security number.  Entering your student ID number will not pull up your 

information.  Remember to use the name and address that Crowder College has on 

file for you, regardless of whether this is your current name or address.   

 
 

 
 

 

 If you still cannot validate, click on the “get Help” link and refer to the help resources 

listed there. 

 

 If you have questions about this tax form, please refer to the “Links” listed on the 

Vangent TRA website for more information.   

http://www.tra.vangent.com/

